
 

     

 

 
Selwyn Park School 

                                                Term 3     Week 1    Newsletter  18 July  2025 

 

From the Principal’s desk  

Kia ora Koutou Katoa, Malo e lelei 

            
Welcome back to Term 3. We hope you all had a restful and enjoyable break. 

This term, we have a very busy and exciting schedule ahead. Full of opportunities for our  

students to grow, learn and succeed. 

 

Selwyn Park School students are Aiming High & embracing their learning with  

enthusiasm & determination.  We look forward to seeing our students engaged, 

challenged & supported as they strive to reach their goals. 

 

Some of the events this term include 

Junior school Farm Visit    Senior Speeches 

Moana Vibes Day     Tongan Language Week 

Maori language Week    School trips in planning 

 

As we challenge our future leaders of tomorrow we know that  

“The World is Their Oyster” 

Rm 6 

We welcome Jessica Woolam who is a student teacher who will be in Rm 6 this term.  Jess 
is in her 2nd year of training 

Reminder 

With all the mud around we are having the odd slip. A spare pair of pants would not go 
amiss. 

Sport was a winner 

All Blacks season has begun 

Black Ferns are building for the World Cup 

ANZ netball finals are not far away. 

Warriors are in the hunt for finals … 

 

Tight Lines 

 

Todd Warmington 

 
 


